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An aboriginal policy should be formulated for the complete exploitation of the 
resources of the territory by aboriginal labour under white direction and oversight. 
Into this industrialisation the young men and young women should be brought, for the 
persons now adult can scarcely be expected to respond. Coupled with this should be 
an educational policy for youth which ran be made attractive and interesting. 


